

COLUMBIA, MO.

JANUARY 16, 1938

Dr. Forest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

We have your letter telling us you and your basketball team will be with us late on the night of January 18.

We shall be glad to see you and make reservations for you. However, we would be glad to know, not only the number, but, also the number of single and double beds you will want.

Since you are coming in late at night, if we can have this information in advance, we can have everything ready for you when you arrive.

We appreciate your patronage and look forward with pleasure to seeing you again.

Sincerely yours,

TIGER HOTEL

